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Jazz Festival at Barriera Wharf in Grand Harbour - 2017. 
   

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and owners of vessels, that 

Il-Kunsil Malti ghall-Arti will be organising a Jazz Festival at Barriera Wharf.  

 

The Jazz Festival will be held on Friday 21st July 2017 and Saturday 22nd July 2017. 
 

Owners of fishing vessels and bunker barges that are berthed within the area shown hatched on 

attached chart are to find alternative berthing/mooring arrangement for their vessels between 
Friday 21st July 2017 at 1200 hours and Sunday 23rd July 2017 at 0600 hours. 
 

 Recreational and commercial passenger carrying vessels will be allowed to moor within the 

mentioned area, during the event. 

 

Instructions issued by Port Operations, Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on channel 12 and 

Police Officials on site and on RHIBs are to be complied with. 

 
 

Chart affected BA 177 




